Kia ora Principal and Board of Trustee Members,

Thank you very much to those who attended our recent Property Seminar. This seminar has proven to be very popular, and your attendance helped to ensure it was a successful evening for all concerned. The large numbers of attendees also indicate to us the value of holding these events.

I have attached information from the evening and also the link to a survey. I would appreciate it if you could take 5 mins to complete this so that we can learn from your feedback.

## **Link to Survey Monkey**

## Items attached

- 1. PDF of presentation
- 2. Principal and BoT handout
- 3. Questions and answers

On behalf of myself and the Waikato Property Team, thank you again for helping to make this a successful seminar.

Ngā mihi nui

Sharon Walker | Infrastructure Manager | Waikato | Education Infrastructure Service DDI +64 7 858 7177 Ext 77177| Mobile +64 27 838 6534 Vivienne Jones | School Property Officer | Education Infrastructure Services DDI: 07 858 7301 | DX Box GX 10047, Hamilton 19 Home Straight, Te Rapa, Hamilton